
September 24, 1931.

Alderman w. S. Weldon, 
Executive Committee, 
City Hall,
Montreal, P. 3.

Dear Alderman Weldon,

. 1 our letter of September lit
during my absence on a short vacation and T nurt 
apologise for the delay m aoknov/leigmen?! '

Perry and Lu£°^ ^‘h^ing

that the University mi grant E’tEWS. 

ground neoeeeary for the erection of a Convention 
Il II À vb° advisabi* for them to furnish
with £ co»m.:î**oh pl“* whloh 1 aleht

„ * Ercu*^ make it clear that I am la an
ZZlî * t0 ^ndertake the Board of Governors
our oronerty to ^h® ali®natioi; of any portion of 
our property. If they thought well of the sue-
Costion, it might be possible to form a Joint
corporation, such as is now in possession of the
on Universit** th® Pulp and PaP°r Besearch Institute

treet* ;7hlch would hold the land 
9»*yeaP or emphyteutlo lease. The plane 

ould* ox course, be subject to our approval and

Û« Ôn^’eteïîdîrrlr4tat W°'li4 lnvolTe «onsid.ralle use or the building by the University.

on.

Ever yours faithfully.

Principal

&


